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Some 2017 F-Super Duty vehicles with dual generators may exhibit an illuminated charging light 
and/or charging warning message after an upfitter has removed one of the generators. To correct 
this concern, use Integrated Diagnostic System (IDS) service tool version 104.02 or later to 
configure the generator setup. These settings can be found under toolbox> module programming 
>programmable parameters> powertrain. Details for this procedure can be found on the truck body 
builder advisory service (BBAS) website, found by clicking the link at the bottom of the webpage at 
https://www.fleet.ford.com. Once at BBAS website, click on bulletins, and refer to published qualified 
vehicle modifier (QVM) bulletin for dual to signal generator conversion. Changes to generator setup 
as a result of upfitter modifications are non-warrantable.


